
Attention Mayor and councillors   
I am writing this letter to strongly urge you to vote NO on April 1, to the special 
provisions, as part of the amendment to zoning by-law no. Z-1. 
It’s the staff recommendation that the planning committee seems to be ignoring. 
I consent to my letter being on the public agenda  
Regards  
Colleen Wilton  
 


